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Audiences

Yesterday afternoon, Tuesday 28 February, the Holy Father received in audience Cardinal Joao Braz de Aviz,
prefect of the Congregation for the Institutes of Consecrated Life and the Societies of Apostolic Life, with the
secretary of the same dicastery, Archbishop José Rodriguez Carballo.


